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All correspondence to be addressed 
to the Director of the Police Dept.61HÛ8 d

m0 Police Department
City Hall

I

FERNAND DUFRESNE,
Director

E. H. GOBEIL,
Ass't.-Director - Administration

C. BARNES, Montreal, July 26th, 1933»Ass’t.-Director - Discipline

Major W.C. Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University, 
Montreal •

8
Dear Sir,-

■ I
I am in receipt of your letter

of the 24th inst.» informing us that a lady by

the of Mme. M. St Pierre is keeping a disorderly

house at No. 3454 University Street, which house is

owned by the University.

In reply, I wish to assure you that 

the officers in charge of the district will give their 

earnest attention to your complaint, and as soon as I 

will be informed of the result of their investigation 

in this case, I will not fail to communicate with you.

Yours very truly, /7 * ]/ j
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/EL’E DEPARTMENT.!Z.ASST-DIRE(

■

HHHHHI


